
Lettuce take a moment and till it like it is: creating a biweekly newsletter is a tough job! As far as we’re concerned, the 
volunteers who help make it happen are kind of a big dill. So lest they think we don’t carrot all, we want to say 

THANK YOU to our radishing fronds Gaynor and Donna for all their hard work planning and contributing to this 

volume of Growing Times! 

Even though things are going grape, we know these two must be feeling beet, so we’re hoping a few more volunteer 

reinforcements will turnip! 

Are you interested in planning, writing, editing or formatting next year’s newsletter? Don’t put it off to tomato – call 

us today! We’d love to ketchup and talk about how you can help. 

Peas contact Janet O’Brien at 978.598.3723 x802 or janet@growingplaces.org! 
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Left, Gaynor B. in the garden (naturally); Right, Donna M., accepting her volunteer recognition award at last yearõs Growing Places annual event 


